
NOTES OF AN INFORMAL MEETING OF THE 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

held 21
st
 March 2013 

 
 
PRESENT: Councillors Clive Skelton (Chair), Neale Gibson and George 

Lindars-Hammond. 
  
 Also in attendance were:- 
  
 Inspector Simon Leake South Yorkshire Police 
 Sergeant Gayle Kirby South Yorkshire Police 
 Lizzie Payne Licensing Officer, South Yorkshire 

Police 
 Jonathan Hylden Solicitor (acting for the Players 

Lounge) 
 Keith Johnstone Premises Licence Holder  (Players 

Lounge) 
 Kevin Johnstone Designated Premises Supervisor 

(Players Lounge) 
 

----. 
 
1. LICENSING ACT 2003 – SUMMARY REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

– PLAYERS LOUNGE, 20 YEW LANE, SHEFFIELD, S5 9AN 
  
1.1 The Chief Licensing Officer circulated representations submitted by the 

Premises Licence Holder of the premises known as Players Lounge, 20 
Yew Lane, Sheffield S5 9AN, following the decision of the Sub-Committee 
at its informal meeting held on 19th March, 2013, to suspend the premises 
licence in the light of the information contained in the application received 
from South Yorkshire Police, for a Summary Licence Review, under Section 
53A of the Licensing Act 2003. 

  
1.2 Also present at the meeting were Shimla Rani (Principal Licensing Officer), 

Carolyn Forster (Solicitor to the Sub-Committee), Louise Slater (Legal 
Services) and Jennie Skiba (Democratic Services). 

  
1.3 Following consideration of the representations made by the Solicitor acting 

on behalf of the Players Lounge and the South Yorkshire Police, and the 
receipt of the legal advice provided, the Committee re-affirmed its decision 
made on 19th March, 2013, to suspend the licence. 
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